
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 1/24/2021 4:13:54 PM

First name: Kurt

Last name: Trujillo

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I think that having an established shooting area is a fantastic idea! I am currently one of the Park

Ranger Supervisors for Pikes Peak and the North and South Slope Recreation areas; I have seen first hand the

safety concerns along Gold Camp Road and to a lesser extent along the Pikes Peak Highway. There have been

numerous times that I have witnessed couches, big screen tvs, vehicles and various targets that have been shot

at and the trash left behind. Other times while driving to or from South Slope shots have been fired across the

road as people were shooting without a backstop. I think that the safety of the public, preserving the scenic

beauty, and recreation management all warrant establishing set areas for target shooting. thank you for your

time-Kurt 


